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To Whom This May Concern,  

 

I am writing in Opposition of HB3940. Hazel's House Rescue is amongst one of the 

many non profits who use bottles and cans to save lives. Our supporters in Oregon 

fill these bags and turn them in our behalf.  While I understand fund for wildfires are 

important doing it this way is not appropriate and will cause more harm than good. 

This would be a hidden tax that consumers who purchase drinks would receive.  


